
















Upon returning to open session, board member Angela Smith made a motion to select Mr. 

Wade Auman as Interim Superintendent, with Bryan Dozier seconding. The board approved with 

a 6-0 vote. Chairman DeBerry abstained from the vote. 

Chainnan DeBetTy asked for a motion to adjourn the meeting. B1yan Dozier made the 

motion with Cindy Taylor seconding; the meeting was duly adjourned. 

The next regular meeting will be held on Monday, December 2, 2024, at 6:30 pm at the Montgomery 

County Central Office. 

Anne Evans, Vice - Chairman Dale Ellis, Ed. D., Secretaty 


